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(Letterhead of the Secretariat of Legislative Councillors of the Democratic Party)

25 October 2000

Hon Mrs Selina CHOW LIANG Shuk-yee, JP
Chairman of the House Committee
Legislative Council

8 Jackson Road

Central, Hong Kong

Dear Mrs CHOW,

Briefing for the Legislative Council by the Chief Executive
on his duty visit to Beijing and the subsequent overseas visit

The Chief Executive (CE) will leave for Beijing on 26 October for his
annual duty visit, after which he will make a visit to London. In this connection,
| would like to ask the House Committee of the Legislative Council (LegCo) to
discuss a proposal that the CE should be requested to attend a LegCo meeting
after his duty visit to Beijing and subsequent visit to London to brief this Council
on matters in relation to such visits.

Please include this matter in the agenda. With best regards,

CHENG Mo-ching
Research Officer of the Secretariat of Legislative
Councillors of the Democratic Party

for Hon Martin LEE
LegCo Member of the Democratic Party



